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GRO-C :Liverpool 
CRO-C 

28" March 2011 

Dear Mr Murphy, 

Please find enclosed a copy of a letter from Anne Milton MP at the 
Department of Health, concerning those affected by NHS supplied 
contaminated blood products. 

I hope this is of some help. 

GRO-C 

The Rt Hon George Howarth MP 
Knowsley Constituency 
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